
 
From: "FURTH BOB" <+16123540801>  
Sent: Thursday, April 29, 2021 3:35 PM 
To: CouncilHearing_English (CI-StPaul) <CouncilHearing_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Voice Mail (1 minute) 
 

Hi, my name is Robert Firth.  I live at 1450 Portland Avenue, Saint Paul, Minnesota  55104. I got a 

notice from the city of Saint Paul about a public hearing related to Bethel Christian Fellowship 

outside Sunday Worship Services and looking for a variance in the level of sound that and have 

amplified sound on Sundays. I am not in favor of that. Bethel Christian Fellowship rents their space 

out to many different venues and some of them are quite noisy and their church services even 

indoors get very noisy. We have enough noise pollution in the neighborhood, especially on a Sunday 

when you want to spend time with family out in your yard. I live just a couple doors down from 

Bethel, and the parking lot faces my backyard.  So again I am not at all in favor of this. I wish he 

would turn it down. Thank you. 

You received a voice mail from "FURTH BOB". 

 

 

Thank you for using Transcription! If you don't see a transcript above, it's because the audio quality was not 

clear enough to transcribe. 
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